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New South Wales 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes 

4 October 2023 

Michael Chebl 

By email: 

Dear Mr Chebl, 

Special Commission of Inquiry into LGBTIQ hate crimes: attendance at Inquiry 

I refer to the above Inquiry and to my letter of 22 August 2023 enclosing a summons to attend the Inquiry. 

Please be advised that you are no longer required to give oral evidence before the Inquiry and are therefore 
excused from attending the Inquiry. 

Please do not hesitate to contact Enzo Camporeale on if you have any queries in relation to 
this matter. 

Yours faithfully, 

Enzo Camporeale 
Director, Legal 
Solicitor Assisting the Inquiry 
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